## Class of 2002 10th Reunion: June 21-24, 2012

## Dear Classmates,

Surprisingly, it's been almost 10 years since we graduated from LC. Do you remember taking Inventing America? The basketball team going to the Elite 8 our senior year? Attending Casino Night? This summer will be a time to get together and remember it all.

We are hoping to make Reunion Weekend a special time to celebrate the years of learning and growth at LC with old and new friends. So, save the dates, **June 21-24, 2012**, for a long weekend of reconnecting in one of our favorite cities in the country (remember Portland scenery and microbrews?). Better yet, consider joining the reunion volunteer group to help with the class reunion, overseas and off-campus reunions, reunion giving, or all three! We are excited to share with you all the changes to the College over the last 10 years and to provide an opportunity for you to share your experiences with your friends and classmates.

Despite all the changes, LC retains the same great culture of lifelong learning, uncommon journeys, leadership in service, and local and global engagement. This is our chance to reconnect and celebrate with classmates and professors, and enjoy the beautiful Portland summertime. Come relive more memories, like:

- Ice cream at every meal at the Bon
- The last-lecture series
- The Naked Mile
- The 72-hour film festival
- The candlelight vigil following 9/11
- Trips to the coast, the gorge, and Mt. Hood
- Taking classes with Kellar Autumn, Deborah Beers, Cyrus Partovi, Dick Rohrbaugh, and Janet Davidson

10 years have passed and it is time we all get back in touch, remember the old days, and make new memories on campus. We look forward to hearing what everyone is up to!

Visit our website to get more information on the reunion and **let us know if you plan to attend:** go.lclark.edu/college/reunions/2002. You can also join the "Lewis & Clark College Class of 2002" Facebook group to receive updates and connect prior to Reunion Weekend. Please call the alumni office if you do not have access to the internet and wish to share your ideas.

Future updates about the reunion will be sent out mostly by email. Please update us with your current email by sending it to alumni@lclark.edu. If you have any questions, contact our staff reunion coordinator, Simone Wren, at 503.768.7444 or simone@lclark.edu.

## Happy Holidays to you and yours! See you in June to raise a glass in celebration!

Megan Cahn, Heather Christie, Jeff Crowl, Sean Gehrke, Cody Hoesly, Tom Stephenson, Sara Stohr, and Nigel Tibbles Class of 2002 Reunion Volunteers